Blevins School Board Meeting
December 12, 2011

Administration Office

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President
Melony Ford on Monday, December 12, 2011 in the administration office. Board members
present: Ted Bonner, Laura Clark, Melony Ford, Paul Noesser, and Richard Snell. Others in
attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee, Pat Loe and Lisa Doss. See attached for others present.
Prayer was said by Ted Bonner and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.

Minutes to the November 14, 2011 meeting were approved as presented.
The financial report was approved as presented.

Richard Snell made a motion to approve the revised ACSIP plan and assurances. The motion
passed 5-0.

Paul Noesser made a motion to accept the resignation of teacher Deautaun Sharp. The motion
passed 5-0.

Ted Bonner made a motion to hire Pat Loe to drive a bus route for the remainder of the school
year. The motion passed 5-0.

Richard Snell made a motion to purchase an AC/heat unit from Greenlee Sheet Metal. The
motion passed 5-0.

Meeting adjourned: 7:48 p.m.
Minutes approved: 1-09-12
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